February 27, 2009

Circular No: NCEL/5/2009
All Registered Brokers of 

National Commodity Exchange Limited

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject:-
 NCEL KILO Gold Futures Contract

Further to our Circular No: NCEL/04/2009 dated February 12, 2009 whereby NCEL had apprised its registered brokers about listing of NCEL Kilo Gold Futures Contract. 

In this respect, we are pleased to inform you that the Management of NCEL in order to attract more concentration of the brokers and to attract more business in the said listed product has decided to reduce trading fee from Re. 250/- per trade per side to Re. 100/- per trade per side with immediate effect. Please note that the revised trading fee is exclusive of Investor Protection fee which is currently charged Re. 1.25 per trade. 

This is for your kind information. 

Sincerely yours, 

Aamir Zareef Khan

Head of Compliance

